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PEAC Update Term 3 Week ©

%nf This term is flying by and we are so excited for our upcoming P&C events, both in this term
JOZ( ;/‘ and term 4.

Thank you to those who have dropped your new and used books to the office for our book
stall at the Plant Sale Fun Day in Term 4. We have received some really wonderful books that will be very
popular on the day! There are lots of ways you can help out, should you wish, at the Plant Sale Fun Day.
Whether you’re able to volunteer on the day or help us source some of the items needed, such as books,
raffle prizes or donating plants, just to name a few. You will find more information in the newsletter.

meet OuR . .
SPONSURS We are very excited to introduce some of our sponsors for our Plant Sale Fun
Day! We will be getting to know these businesses in our newsletter in the
'g-;l_:;;; coming weeks. Some of our local businesses have generously sponsored
Wy // attractions for the children (and adults!!) to enjoy on the day. These include:

* Animal Farm * Jumping Castle * Magician  * Popcorn Machine
There will be lots of other fun activities on the day too!

Without their support, this would not be possible! Let’s support our local businesses who
support our school! THANK YOU TO THE FOLLOWING BUSINESSES:
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)\ If you or someone you know has a local business and

are interested in sponsoring this event, please contact

Lauren on 0410 618 705 or laurenjason@live.com.au (

(@  for aSponsorship Pack. There are many great benefits ®
to your business as well as helping our school event!




Rlant Sale Fun Rey ContEets

CONTACTS
PLANTS, SUCCULENT CUTTINGS, GARDEN BRENDA — 0431 459 756
ITEMS KATHERINE — 0408 051 340
SPONSORSHIP, ATTRACTIONS, LIVE MUSIC, LAUREN -0410 618 705
OTHER ACTIVITIES BELINDA — 0409 054 100
VOLUNTEERS, MARKETING, FLYERS KERSTI—0430 246 940

IF YOU ARE ABLE TO VOLUNTEER ON THE DAY, PLEASE CONTACT KERSTI ON 0430 246 940.

Father’s Day Stall and Raffle

was sent home last week with detailed information on how the stall is run. You will have also
received your Father’s Day raffle tickets and a list of prizes available!
This year we have a variety of fantastic prizes, such as:

* A 40 inch HD Smart TV * 4 x backpacks

* 3 x golf bags (clubs not included) * 4 x Golf games including free cart hire

* 3 x hampers for dad * Pressure cleaner (Gerni)

* Vidal Sassoon all in one trimmer * Vidal Sassoon Beard Trimmer

* Vidal Sassoon Head Trimmer * Vidal Sassoon Face Trimmer

TICKETS AND MONEY DUE TO THE OFFICE MONDAY 28™ AUGUST
RAFFLE DRAWN WEDNESDAY 30™" AUGUST

A big thank you to Jenny Davies and Alison Tyszkiewicz for your assistance in acquiring these great prizes.

Thank you to ANTILL PARK COUNTRY GOLF CLUB and MITRE 10, PICTON for your generous donations!!

**IF YOU’RE ABLE TO ASSIST ON THE DAY AT THE FATHER’S DAY STALL,
PLEASE CONTACT BELINDA ON 0409 054 100. IT’'S A FUN DAY FOR THE KIDS
AND PARENTS!! **

GARDEN CLUB WORKING BEE

The garden club will be holding a working bee on Monday 11" September and Tuesday

12" September at 9.30am. All are welcome! If you are interested in attending, please
contact Brenda on 0431 459 756. We hope to see you there!
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Woolworths Earn & Learn
Points (stickers) collected so far = 3,540

Thank you to everyone who has been shopping at Woolworths and has asked their family,
friends, neighbours and work colleagues to put their stickers in our school’s collection box at
Tahmoor Woolworths. | collected 1,800 stickers from our collection box on the weekend at
Tahmoor Woolworths and 25 completed sticker sheets plus some extra stickers from our
collection box at the office. THANK YOU!!!!
There are some spare sticker sheets on the small table inside the office or at Tahmoor
Woolworths, if you have collected another 60 stickers to complete a sheet. Remember that
strips of stickers can be placed inside our school’s collection box or at Tahmoor Woolworths,
as these will help to fill other student’s sticker sheets that may need a few more stickers.
The more we collect, the more we can redeem!
Happy collecting!
Kristy Smith
Earn & Learn Coordinator

P&C MEETING - AGENDA ITEMS The next P&C meeting will take place on Tuesday

the 29" OF AUGUST. All are welcome. You can

join the the P&C on the night which costs 50c. If you would like to add an item onto the agenda please contact
Jenny, P&C Secretary, at jaydee751@hotmail.com or Lauren on 0410 618 705 by Friday 25t August . We look

forward to seeing you there.



